
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING ADOPTION OF 
 FISCAL YEAR 2017-18 OPERATING BUDGETS 

 AND 
 CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PLAN BUDGETS 

FOR THE 
CALAVERAS COUNTY WATER DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that at its Regular Meeting of June 28, 2017, at 
approximately 9:00 a.m., at its Board Room located at 120 Toma Court, San 
Andreas, California, the Board of Directors of the Calaveras County Water 
District will consider the adoption of its Operating and Capital Improvement Plan 
Budgets for Fiscal Year 2017-18. Copies of the proposed Fiscal Year 2017-18 
Operating and Capital Improvement Plan Budgets may be obtained at the 
Calaveras County Water District office at 120 Toma Court, San Andreas. 
Interested parties are invited to make oral presentations or send written 
comments to: Calaveras County Water District, PO Box 846, San Andreas, CA  
95249. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(To be published in the Calaveras Enterprise, Thursdays, June 15 & 22, 2017.) 
 


